AGGURA HILLS

PUBLIC NOTICE FOR ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW

THE CITY OF AGOURA HILLS IS SENDING OUT A PUBLIC NOTICE FOR CONSIDERATION OF AN
APPLICATION THAT HAS BEEN FILED. YOUR COMMENTS ARE WELCOME.

APPLICANT: Dean Rasmussen
28611 Bamfield Drive
Agoura Hills, CA 91301

CASE NO: SPR-01449-2018

LOCATION: 28611 Bamfield Drive
(AIN 2050-022-001)

ZONING DESIGNATION: OS-DR (Open Space-Deed Restricted District)

REQUEST: Request for approval of a Site Plan/Architectural Review to add
454 square feet to an existing closet and to add 45 square feet
to create a new hallway within an existing one-story, single-
family residence.

REVIEWING BODY: ZONING ADMINISTRATOR

City Hall and other City facilities are temporarily closed to the public due to the COVID-19
outbreak and County and State Public Health Orders intended to stop the spread of the virus. As
a result, copies of the above-referenced project materials are not currently available for public
viewing at the Agoura Hills Planning Division public counter at City Hall. Please contact the case
planner at the phone number and email below to schedule an individual virtual appointment to
view the project materials.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONCERNING THIS CASE, PLEASE CONTACT THE CASE PLANNER,
KATRINA GARCIA, AT (818) 597-7339 OR AT KGARCIA@AGOURAHILLSCITY.ORG. All interested
parties are welcome to view the documents and provide comments to the Case Planner by April
25, 2021.

DENICE THOMAS, AICP, DATE POSTED BY: April 16, 2021
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR



